Elliott Production Company

Box 703
Roswell, New Mexico
L. E. ELLiaTT - EDNA M. ELLIOTT
PRESIDENT MAIN 25840 SECR'Y-TREAS.

March 17, 1958

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
1000 Rio Brazos Road
Aztec, New Mexico

Attention: Emery C. Arnold
Re: No. 1 Federal "C"
Sec, 34, 25N=-10W

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of March 12, 1958, concerning the
revised Form C-128 filed on the above referenced well.

We presently have pending with your Santa Fe office an appli-
cation for administrative approval of this non-standard pro=-
rational unit and hope to obtaln the approval of same prior
to April 1. Monsanto Chemical Company has filed with the Com-
mission a similar application for the WiSwk of Section 3k. We
believe that this manner of handling will be the simplest

for all concerned.

Yours very truly,

ELLIOTT PRODUCTION COMPANY

- Vice President
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